
From: ARB Clerk of the Board
To: Bechtold, Bradley@ARB
Subject: FW: Climate Scoping Plan
Date: Thursday, December 15, 2022 8:36:24 AM

 
 
Katie Estabrook
Manager
Board Administration & Regulatory Coordination Unit
Executive Office
she/her/hers
VoIP: 279-208-7745
 

From: Donna Davies <dnndavies@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 12:48 PM
To: ARB Clerk of the Board <cotb@arb.ca.gov>
Subject: Climate Scoping Plan
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hello,
 
I am writing to express my strong objection that the plan's continuing reliance on carbon capture and
sequestration (CCS) for oil and gas operations is deeply misguided.  Large-scale deployment of CCS
will indefinitely lock in fossil fuel infrastructure, and increase pollution.  Depending on engineered
carbon removal to meet our climate goals is a serious mistake.  We need direct emissions reductions.
 
Thank you,
Donna Davies
Mountain View, CA
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